To Whom it may concern,
HF 1930 should be thrown out.  It is immoral to take one’s life.  It is immoral for civil servants to advocate in favor of laws that ultimately end life before its natural completion.
I, a Minnesota taxpayer, absolutely oppose this legislation and respectfully ask you to vote against this legislation.
Philip Ayotte
3517 E 42nd St, Minneapolis MN 55406

